
From: Breda Wynne  
Sent: 11 April 2022 23:53 
To: cdp <cdp@leitrimcoco.ie> 
Subject: Leitrim County Development 2023-2029 
 
In relation to the County Library at Park Lane, Carrick-on-Shannon .  As a member of Leitrim 
Library.  .  The library is a lifeline to the public,  
 
The Carrick-on-Shannon branch as the County Town  is a vocal point for young and old and as such 
needs to be updated and to a high standard. 
 
It is imperative that this is included in the key strategy document as a matter of urgency. 
 
Signed Breda Wynne 
 


